
WORK STARTING NEAR YOU SOON

We’re replacing a natural gas line along Wabasha Street, between 
4th and Exchange streets, and along 4th Street West, between  
St. Peter and Cedar streets.

WABASHA STREET 
NATURAL GAS PROJECT

651-603-4690XcelEnergyNGProjects.com/Wabasha
Launching soon

Wabasha@XcelEnergyNGProjects.com

Questions?

PSC Q3 Contracting is our construction contractor. Additional 
contractors will also work on the project.

We typically work weekdays during daytime hours. Certain activities 
may require work after hours or on weekends.   

Public safety is at the foundation of all we do. The safety of the public 
influences every decision we make. We take a proactive approach to 
public safety by implementing safety measures before, during and 
after construction.

If you ever suspect a natural gas leak, leave your home or business 
immediately. Once safely away, call 911, then then Xcel Energy  
at 800-895-2999. 

While we work, you can expect: 

•	 Temporary, partial road, street parking and sidewalk closures
•	 Traffic control measures including flaggers and detours
•	 Temporary one-lane access restrictions (driveways to remain open)
•	 Construction noise
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For some customers, natural gas service interruptions will occur. We will communicate impacts with you directly.
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We’re working in your community to continue to provide safe, 
reliable service and to enhance system resiliency during extreme 
weather. Our work needs to take place prior to the City of Saint Paul’s 
Wabasha Street Reconstruction Project starting this summer. See 
the City’s website for more information about their work:  
stpaul.gov/projects/public-works/pw2022wabashastreconstruction

Work begins as early as April 11, 2022, and will continue into  
June 2022. Schedules are subject to change.

https://www.stpaul.gov/projects/public-works/pw2022wabashastreconstruction

